## EL DORADO UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

## PRESS RELEASE

SUPERINTENDENT'S OFFICE 4675 MISSOURI FLAT ROAD PLACERVILLE CA 95667

## **FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE**

May 5, 2017 | El Dorado County, CA

Dear EDUHSD Families,

Late this afternoon, we learned that the El Dorado County Sheriff's Office had been called to respond to a report of inappropriate conduct by a juvenile on the Rolling Hills Middle School campus. It is our understanding that the juvenile is a 16 year old male that currently attends Oak Ridge High School.

As you know, student and staff safety is our highest priority and we will continue to cooperate with the El Dorado County Sheriff's Office as the incident is being investigated. We would like to assure you that the incident is being fully addressed and all students and staff are safe.

The El Dorado Union High School District is currently gathering all of the facts regarding this matter, and we want to thank the El Dorado County Sheriff's Office for their hard work keeping our schools and community safe.

Sincerely,

Stephen Wehr Superintendent El Dorado Union High School District 4675 Missouri Flat Road Placerville, CA 95667

Phone: (530) 622-5081 ext., 7236

Fax: (530) 622-0806